

Our Ref: GP/DT.517

3<sup>rd</sup> May 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

† 01449 613 541

e enquiries@stowmarkethigh.suffolk.sch.uk

w stowmarkethigh.suffolk.sch.uk

The SCENE Inclusion base activity to Bradfield Woods – John Muir Award.

Start Date: 24.05.2017

As part of The Scene Inclusion Room programme we would like to offer your son/daughter the opportunity to access a six week environmental and educational course to complement the sessions they are currently engaged in this school term.

Your child is one of the few students selected to take part in this activity as we are only able to accommodate a limited number. This is an excellent opportunity for them to be involved in a responsible and positive out of school learning experience. There is no cost attached to this course for students.

These activity sessions are all part of the John Muir Award, a national qualification that will result in certification for the pupils on completion of the course. They will take place over six weeks, with each session lasting only two school periods. All sessions will take place at the Suffolk Wildlife Trust's Education Centre at Bradfield Woods.

All students will travel supervised to and from school to Bradfield Woods in the school mini bus. We will leave at 1.00pm and return in time for the start of period 6 or at the end of the school day at 3.30pm. Students will need to bring a packed lunch with them for the trip and if they usually have a free school meal then they will be able to pick this up from Lilies. They should also bring plenty of drink for rehydration during the activity.

If you wish for your son/daughter to join in this activity please complete the form attached and return to: The SCENE Inclusion Base Manager, Mr Parker by Friday, 19<sup>th</sup> May 2017.

If you wish to discuss the award further, please do not he sitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mr Glen Parker

The SCENE Inclusion Base Manager



## Please return this reply slip to: The SCENE Inclusion Base by Friday, 19<sup>th</sup> May 2017.

I would like my son/daughter to participate in the Suffolk wildlife Trust's John Muir Award Forestry Course, starting on Wednesday, 24<sup>th</sup> May 2017, as part of the organised activities for pupils in The SCENE and within school.

Student name:		Form:
Signed:	(Parent/Carer)	Date: